
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Pastor and Brethren,         May 2022 

  
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

At Hope Baptist Chruch, Dapaong, Bro. Raphael taught Sunday school and preached in morning 

services on Sunday May 24. In the night he conducted a Christian film projection. It shows that once 

you made up the decision to follow the Lord, you must be firm in your faith or you will be in trouble.  

On the same Sunday, I taught Sunday school and then preached at the Way to Heaven BC, Ketao.  

 

During the week both of us met the new converts on the individual basis at Ketéo. A couple of them 

made professions of faith.  

 

On Sunday May 1st, Bro. Raphael taught Sunday school and then preached at Way to Heaven BC, 

while I did the same thing at Word of Life BC, Lassa. 

 
         
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

The Laodima Family and coworkers warmly greet you from Togo! 

By God’s good care we are all doing well. We are so thankful to the 

Lord for the privilege of serving Him, with your faithful support. 

Thank you so much for the part you take in this work.  

 

From April 22 to May 2, Bro. Raphael and I made a mission trip to 

visit our new churches in the North (Hope Baptist Church, Dapaong; 

Word of Life Baptist Church, Lassa; Way to Heaven Baptist Church, 

Kétao).            

   
Film Projection HBC Sunday Morning services at WHBC After Church services at WLBC 



We are planning another mission trip in June. This time for a baptism services in Dapaong, an 

evangelism campaign and then an inaugural Sunday services at Ketao. We are praying for the Lord’s 

provision for this trip (about $1000). We are currently constructing a place for Kid’s Sunday school 

at Ketao.  

 
 
Please, keep praying for the new converts at Rock BC, Davie-Kpetame. To refresh your mind, we 

baptized 16 new converts on the inaugural Sunday on February 12. Last month a man made a 

profession of faith, getting rid of his idols. This is a remote area with few inhabitants. We expect 

more people coming in the area in the near future. The building that is currently used for Sunday 

school and church services will also be used for the primary Christian school by September. We are 

praying for about $1500 to make school benches. We are also praying for the teachers.    

  

       
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Thank you so much for your faithful prayers and supports! May the LORD bless you!  

 
 

The Laodima Family    
 

 
The forsaken idols  


